
Dear Neighbors, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to improving our community, the 

Neighborhood Association is conducting a survey to gather your thoughts and ideas. 

Your feedback is vital in helping us understand the needs and priorities of our neighborhood. We 

would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to complete the survey linked 

below: 

Community Survey Link 

We value your input and look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for being an engaged and 

wonderful member of our community! 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Association 

https://www.surveylink.com/

